M E M O R A N D U M
TO:                 RANDY POE, SUPERINTENDENT



KAREN BYRD, CHAIRPERSON



BOARD MEMBERS

FROM:           KATHLEEN G. REUTMAN 

DATE:
November 5, 2019
RE:                MEMORANDUM OF AGREEMENT BY AND BETWEEN FERNSIDE AND KELLY ELEMENTARY SCHOOL
Fernside, established in 1986, as the nation's second oldest children's grief center, remains today a national leader in providing grief support services and outreach and education to the community and families. An affiliate of Hospice of Cincinnati, Fernside services compliment Hospice of Cincinnati's comprehensive bereavement program by addressing the unique needs of children. Fernside is collaborating with several of our schools to provide on-site grief support for grieving students.
Their programs are a welcome addition to our continuum of mental health services offering our students strategies to work through their grief.

  Fernside provides all services free of charge with the help of generous donors who support our mission.

 I have attached a copy of the Memorandum of Agreement, as well    as, the Fernside brochure for your review.

I recommend the board approve the Memorandum of Agreement with the Fernside, as presented
